
 

 

  
 STATE OF WASHINGTON  

Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  
Project Review Committee 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

 

Ms. Traci Rogstad 

Senior Facilities Programs Director 

Renton School District No. 403 

7812 S 124th Street 

Renton, Washington 98178 

 

Re: Public Body GC/CM Project Approval 

 

Dear Ms. Rogstad: 

 

The Project Review Committee has determined that your project has met the criteria established 

in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval. 

 

The Renton School District is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative contracting 

procedure for the Sierra Heights Elementary School Phased Renovation Project.  

 

If you determine that you wish to use the Alternative Subcontractor Selection Process on this 

project, please use the GC/CM Project Application Supplement B to apply for PRC approval. 

 

Congratulations on obtaining project approval and we wish you successful completion of your 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jeff Jurgensen, Chair 

Project Review Committee 

 

 

cc: Kyle Twohig, Vice Chair 

 PRC Master Project File 

 


